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Dr. G. Reber,
 
Yerkes Observatory,
 
Williams Bay,
 
WISCONSIN, U.S.A.
 

Dear Dr. Reber, 

I wish to thank you and Dr. Greenstein for 
the reprint of your recent article in the Observatory 
on "Radio-freq,uency Investigations 'of Astronomical 
Interest" which I was very pleased to receive. 

Yours sincerely, 

(E.G. Bowen)
CHIEF OF THE DIVISION 
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